
July 2021 - Antisemitism Statement

APA recently released an important statement in response to the 
increase in antisemitism and related violence in the United States. 
We wanted to make PAWNY members aware of this statement 
and situation. For context, we have provided links to two news 
articles below. 
 
Our September resource blast will focus on the topic of Jewish 
Mental Health. We look forward to sharing these resources with 
you and hope that they will assist us all in supporting our Jewish 
clients, colleagues, friends and family members.
 
Statement issued by APA:
APA calls for end to continued antisemitic violence in US
 
News articles:
Who's behind recent rise in US anti-Semitic attacks?
Officials Say Hate Crimes Against Jews Are Growing In The 
Aftermath Of Gaza Violence

-- 
The Anti-Racism Task Force of the Psychological Association of Western New 
York (PAWNY)

Members: Nita Makhija (Co-Chair), Jane Dewey (Co-Chair), Tanisha Joshi, 
Amber Dewey, Alanna Lipinski, Karen Klementowski, Tacianna Indovina, 
Thomas Chacko, Meredith Beck-Joslyn

https://www.apa.org/news/apa/2021/antisemitic-violence
https://www.bbc.com/news/world-us-canada-57286341
https://www.npr.org/2021/05/24/999790233/officials-say-hate-crimes-against-jews-are-growing-in-the-aftermath-of-gaza-viol
https://www.npr.org/2021/05/24/999790233/officials-say-hate-crimes-against-jews-are-growing-in-the-aftermath-of-gaza-viol

